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Operational Advice Notice  

T2 Baggage Recovery Facility – Walking 

Route Changes 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to the 
attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own actions 
and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Introduction 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give all airside users notice of changes that 

are now in place to walking routes around the Terminal 2 Baggage Recovery Facility (formerly 

Iridium Triangle). 

 

As the area is largely closed off for construction, to safeguard pedestrians there are no 

walkways through the site. Those requiring access either North or South of the construction 

area can do so using the walkways in accordance with Drawing A, with part of this route 

leading through the terminal building. Alternatively, staff are encouraged to travel by vehicle 

through the area. A separate OAN will cover off road layout changes as the project progresses.  
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Drawing A – Construction Period Walking Routes 

 

 

Following completion of construction in late 2024 early 2025, Drawing B on the following page 

shows some of the pre-construction and some brand new walking routes that will become 

available. 

 

Please note building illustrations have been removed from the image and a further 

updated OAN will published when there are in use. 
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Drawing B – Late 2024 / Early 2025 Post Construction Walking Route Availability 

 

 

 

2. Emergency 

In the event of an emergency, please call 222 (internal) or 0208 759 1212 (external). 

 

3. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to christopher.galvin@heathrow.com.   
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